Roberts, Christine

From: Whitney, Rob

Sent:

Thursday, September 29, 2011 11:54 AM Roberts, Christine Cold Springs/Bennett To: Subject:

P.S. The users of these districts (61C & 61E) decided to separate their business and act as independent districts. As of now, we will have two separate files for these districts. RW

Roberts, Christine

From:

Whitney, Rob

Sent:

Tuesday, October 04, 2011 2:14 PM

To: Subject: Luke, Tim; Roberts, Christine RE: Bennett and Cold Springs





Min.pdf

Cold Springs 3ennett Recap.pdf...

Tim and Chris,

Attached are 1) Official minuets for 61C Bennett Creek and attachments and 2) Unofficial minutes (re-cap letter submitted by Teresa McCallum) with attachments for 61E Cold Springs Creek. The initial meeting was intended to conduct business for both districts. However, the group decided to separate business of the two districts (see "Old Business" on letter dated Sept. 14, 2011). Both districts now have their own elected officials including different watermasters. There were two meetings and the Bennett Creek users have also scheduled a meeting for Jan. 9, 2012. Cold Springs users don't intend to conduct another meeting until 2013. My letter to Elsie Riggs dated Sept. 29, 2011 requested the official minutes for the 61E Cold Springs meeting and addressed timing of future meetings. Hope this helps. RW

From: Luke, Tim

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 11:19 AM

To: Whitney, Rob

Cc: Roberts, Christine; Miller, Nick; Westra, John

Subject: RE: Bennett and Cold Springs

Rob.

Just to clarify, we don't have the benefit of seeing the meeting minutes and/or I don't remember your summary of the recent district meeting very well. Did the users elect one watermaster, secretary and treasurer for each stream or did they elect one person per position for both streams, or did they just address business for Cold Springs Creek? I think Chris will need some guidance on what she needs to do for next year - does she need to contact the districts regarding any meetings for next year (2012) or do we wait till 2013? Should we be separating or 'uncombining' the districts in the database now or should we wait at all?

Chris, please hold off on separating the two in the database until Rob provides further clarification.

Thanks, Tim

From: Roberts, Christine

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 10:59 AM

To: Whitney, Rob Cc: Luke, Tim

Subject: Bennett and Cold Springs

Hi Rob,

I have done some research on when those two districts might have been combined and I can't find any reference or Order concerning 61C combining with 61E.

We will separate the two for record keeping purposes going forward. Keep me posted about particulars and I will update the Web with the applicable information.

Christine